From: Wright Jerry

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 12:18 PM
To: Lunde Stacy
Subject: FW: Downtown Parking

From: Hani Shafai [mailto:hani@dreamdesigninc.com]

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:57 AM

To: Kooiker Sam; Estes Brad; Roberts John; Nordstrom Ritchie; Doyle Charity; Wright Jerry;
Scott Amanda; Weifenbach@rcgov.org; Laurenti Steve; Lewis Chad; Drew Darla

Cc: Kyle Treloar; Jenny Simonson; Tania Lunde

Subject: Downtown Parking

Good Morning,

I hope you and your families had a great Easter Holiday.

I am writing to request some minor changes on the parking Ordinance being proposed.

We currently own the south side of Block 300 of Kansas City Street. The current parking
regulations allow for no limit on the parking on the south side of the street (Front of 0ld
NAU building). The north side has limited parking for 2 hours. We have requested several
months ago to change the parking so both sides of the street are matching to balance the
parking use. Unfortunately we were denied by City staff. At this time the unlimited parking
space on the south side of the street are occupied and full every morning by people who are
not using the building and the cars are parked on that south side for the entire day. On the
other hand the north side (2 hour parking limit) is hardly or partially occupied.

Please incorporate this change in any changes you make to the parking plan.

I am sorry I could not find the link for the City Council Agenda because it was not on the
City’s Web site . T talked to City Attorney’s office to get the Agenda published to the web
this morning.

Thank you for your help.

[sig]



